
Dear Rules Committee, 
 
I’ve been involved over 15 years in land use in southern Oregon with the Lower Applegate Citizen’s Advisory 

Council  I know the Oregon land use regulations are for all of Oregon in protecting the rural landscape, 

agriculture land, streams & riparian areas from mining and harmful development. 
 
Please keep the Oregon Law Use laws and regulations intact in Eastern Oregon, in small and large 

communities — and throughout  
all Oregon. These laws are needed to be preserved so communities made good decisions on urban 

development, protect farm land industry, and  
prevent harmful impacts to our streams, lands, wildlife habitat, and forests. 
We don’t need strip mining on farmland or assaults on our agriculture lands. 
 
Please vote NO on these revisions - SB 432 and SB 644. 
 
Thank-you, 
Jean Mount  
3620 Helms Road 
Grants Pass, OR, 97527 
 


